Hospice of SLO County recognizes that the death of a child is an
overwhelming loss for parents, siblings, and members of their extended family.

Hospice of SLO County will be offering a 6-week support group for those who
are coping with the death of a child. Group members often provide one
another significant support as they cope with a common loss.

Six sessions will take place on
Oct 26, Nov 2, Nov 16, Nov 30, Dec 7, Dec 14

6:00 - 7:30 pm
Meeting in Person
Hospice SLO County

1304 Pacific St, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Please register online at

hospiceslo.org/support-groups

Please contact Andrea Heinlein, LICSW
with any questions or concerns at (805) 544-2266 x 119.
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